
 

BBPS/KGN/CIR-42/2024-25     20th MARCH 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we conclude this academic session, please take note of the following important 
information: 
 

 Result Distribution 
The results for Bal Vatika I to Class I will be distributed on March 20, 2025. Parents are 
requested to visit the school between 9:00 - 11:00 AM to collect their child's report card. 
 

 Session Break 
The session break for Bal Vatika I to Class I will be from March 21 to April 1, 2025. We 
encourage our young learners to enjoy this time, engage in creative activities, and 
prepare for an exciting new academic journey. 
 

 Commencement of New Session (2025-26) 
The new academic session will begin on Wednesday, April 2, 2025, and we look 
forward to welcoming our students with renewed enthusiasm and joy! 
 
We appreciate your continued support in fostering a strong learning foundation for our 
children. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 

DR. NEERU TALWAR 

PRINCIPAL 
 


